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COVID-19:  What You Need to Know 

District COVID Advisory Committee 

The Department of Health and Human Services has recommended that every school district 
have a working group to help guide the district in its phases and plans throughout the year. This 
working group should include medical professionals where applicable who will have greater 
insight into the local transmission.  

The Lake and Peninsula School District’s COVID Advisory Committee is made up of the following 
Individuals.  Should you have questions for this group please contact Rick Luthi at 907-469-0789 
or rluthi@lpsd.com 

 
Danica Wilson 
Lake and Peninsula Borough 
Community Development Coordinator/Emergency Manager 
CDC@lakeandpen.com 
 
Shannon Johnson    Bill Cornell 
Supervisor II      Director of Personnel 
NIlavena Subregional Clinic    Lake & Peninsula Borough S.D 
sjohnson-nanalook@lpsd.com  bcornell@lpsd.com 
 
Judy Hollander, RN, MPH   Rene Dillow, RN, PHN IV 
Medical Consultant    Manager: MatSu, Anch. Public Health Centers & Itinerant PHNs 

judyhollander@lpsd.com   rene.dillow@alaska.gov 
 
 
Ty Mase     Rick Luthi 
Associate Superintendent   COVID Liaison 
Lake & Peninsula Borough S.D.  Lake & Peninsula Borough S.D. 
tmase@lpsd.com    rluthi@lpsd.com 
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